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Don’t forget it is our 

Christmas Fair this 

evening at 6pm. I 

look  forward to 

seeing you all there. 

From January we will have 

a new teacher in Year 4. 

Mrs Quin will replace Mrs 

Challinor who goes on 

maternity leave at the 

end of term. We welcome 

Mrs Quin to Moorfield.  

We intend to improve pupils experiences at 

lunchtime by providing activities and games on both 

the key stage 1 and key stage 2 playgrounds for 

those who want to partake. To do this, we feel it 

would be beneficial to have one hour for lunch across 

the school as oppose to 45 minutes. It will give the 

children the opportunity to eat lunch and engage in 

adult led activities. It will also provide the time for 

clubs organised by teachers to take place and      

support teachers who may want to spend some extra 

time with children to provide some additional      

support with their learning. We have also had some 

teaching assistants who are keen on using the Forest 

School mobile classroom as a space for reading,   

colouring, art etc, for those who would prefer a     

quieter space to be in. We hope to have this up and 

running in January.  

Well done to our    

footballers who got 

though to the next 

round of competition 

to represent Stockport 

County in the National 

Cup. With 4 out of 5 

games won at the  

Power League on  

Monday. Good luck in 

the next round. 



December  

Fri 13th Christmas Fair 

Mon 16th  Year 3 Christmas Party 

Tue 17th Rec/KS1 Christmas Party 

Tue 17th Year 4 Christmas Party 

Thu 19th Christmas Dinner Day 

Fri 20th Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 20th End of Autumn Term 

 

January 2020 

Mon 6th SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tue 7th  Start of spring term  

Christmas Jumper Day at Moorfield 

will be on the last day of the autumn 

term, Friday 20th December. We ask if 

you can  donate £1 to support the 

Save the Children event and send your 

child to school in a Christmas jumper. 

Thank you in advance for your support 
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